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TRACKS’ Members

Borough Council meeting, 26 Sept.

The above included a 15 min. summary of topics by the Leader of the Council; in
course of it Cllr. Bright made brief reference to Newberries — he said (paraphrased):

e HBC is seeking/evaluating options by which to develop the site.

e If/when above is accomplished, first action will be to engage with Radlett residents to

(1) inform of the development HBC proposes (ii) learn of residents’ reactions, opinions,

wishes, etc.

o Should matters progress thereafter, HBC throughout will seek full communication with
residents and all interested parties.

No timetable was given for any action.

The presence of TRACKS at the meeting was acknowledged and welcomed by ClIr.
Bright.

Regards

TRACKS’ Committee




